

800 South Taft Avenue • Loveland, CO 80537 • Office (970) 613-5013 • Fax (970) 613-5088

April 7, 2011

Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation P.O. Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226

Dear Tobin,

On behalf of the Board of Education, the staff and the students of the Thompson School District, I would like to thank you for your gift given to the school district.

Your donation of three musical instruments and 5M keyboards (\$37,549.75) to be used by the music department at Mountain View High School will allow us to continue creating the best learning environment possible for our children.

Per IRS regulation, we hereby state that you received no goods or services for this gift. Please retain this written acknowledgement for your tax records. Your commitment to education and specifically to the Thompson School District is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for supporting public education in our community.

Sincerely, Mana Garcen

Shana Garcia

**Board of Education** 

Your departon of three marical and missings and gM teyboards 1887,549,753 to be used by If a missle department at Mountaine View Bigh Other, will sit or an in continue are, first that is a fear-situated in the profile of a range of first.

On behelf of the Board of Education, that also said the students of the Thompson School District, I would like to thank you for your play given to the solved district.